Dear Portland Fire Department,

In response to the violations cited at 124 Emery Street, Portland, ME. The hole in the wall on the right hand staircase has been repaired.

We have secured a qualified contractor who has given us quotes and a commitment to resolve the issues of the additional violations consisting of 1 hour fire doors on the first and second floors on the following time schedule: one door per month until installation of all 4 doors to begin in July, 2011. All fire doors to be installed no later than October 31, 2011.

Please contact me directly on my cell @ 838-6781 with any questions or concerns.

<u>Respectfully</u>

Steve whittier

East End Corp.